
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Karl B. Drew 
Date: May 12, 2017 
Subject: American Tower Corporation, Amendment to Lease Agreement, Brookside 
 
 

The District entered into a Lease Agreement with American Towers Corporation on October 
17, 2013.  The lease agreement was effective from July 1, 2013.  The lease agreement had 
two one-year option periods at the price of $1,000 per year.  The option period was extended 
for two years, effective July 1, 2015.  The two-year extension is coming to an end and 
American Tower is requesting another two-year extension.   

We asked them to increase the amount for the option period from $1,000 per year to $2,000.  
American Tower has agreed to the increased amount of $4,000 for a two-year extension to the 
option period.   

Attorney Ron Van Blarcom has reviewed the amendment and has no concerns about it.   

We recommend that the Board approve the Second Amendment to the Lease Agreement and 
authorize the General Manager to sign the agreement on behalf of the District.   
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